
MEET AND GREET
Come get to know and/
or reconnect with  the
other Grove women
between Sunday
School and Worship!
(9:45AM)

DINNER AND A MOVIE
Bring a dish to share
to the Piles’ home
for dinner and a
movie on the
outdoor movie
screen! (6 PM)

FALL RETREAT
Join us at Covenant
Rest for a two-night
Fall Retreat! Our
theme for this year is
being BOLD for Christ
with expositional
teaching from Acts 4.  

CHRISTMAS-PALOOZA
Outreach event:  Bring
friends to enjoy a
festive ugly sweater
contest, a cookie swap,
a gift exchange, and a
time of holiday-themed
fellowship! (11 AM)

BELL-RINGING
SERVICE PROJECT
Gather your family or
a group of friends and
sign up for a slot to
ring the bell for the
Cookeville Rescue
Mission.

GAME NIGHT
Muster up your
competitive side and
your favorite board
game and join us for
a time of fellowship
and fun! (5:30 PM)

WOMEN’S PRAYER
BREAKFAST
Come enjoy breakfast
and a dedicated time
of prayer together!
(8 AM)

SPRING TEA
Enjoy our annual
Spring Tea for a time
of fellowship and
sharing on the topic
of biblical
womanhood! (1 PM)
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